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I support the prohibition of conversion therapy. I consider it to be inhumane and cruel. 

Please choose compassion when looking at your fellow community members, 

especially those you consider different from yourself. We are not that different, we all 

need love and support. We all need to be seen and heard. Come as you are.  


